TIMCO ENGINEERING INC.
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Newberry, Florida 32669
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September 6, 2002

FCC

SUBJECT: TYPOGRAPHICAL ERROR
COLUMBIA TELECOMMUNICATIONS GROUP, INC.FCC ID:
GAFFRS14-SPRMODEL:

REFERENCE: JOB #: 887UC2

To Whom It May Concern:

There is a typographical error in Section 3: Requirements of Provisions of the Test
Report.

In the test summary column “FCC Rules,” the Part 2.1055/Part 95.621 lists the Frequency
Stability deviation at < 5ppm. It should be 2.5ppm.

The EUT was tested according to the rules of Part 95.621 at 2.5ppm. See Test Report
Section 9 for compliance with the rules.

Sincerely,
Frank (for)

Sid Sanders
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